

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

3<sup>rd</sup> July 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



RHS Tatton Park School Show Garden Build Days – Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> & Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> July

As you know we are taking part in the RHS Tatton Park School Show Garden competition this year.

There has been a huge amount of preparation work carried out at school over the last term including planting, potting-on, watering of plants, building sculptures and painting but for this project to be successful we really do need your help.

We will be building the garden at Tatton Park on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> July, currently we only have a few children helping on these days and we need to fill a further 8 places. We potentially could be disqualified unless we boost the number of children attending the build days which would be a shame after all the work that has been put in. If you child is available to help on either or both of the build days between 10am and 3pm please do get in touch with the school office as soon as possible / by Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> July. Children will need to be taken to Tatton Park for 10am and picked up at 3pm. If getting there will cause you a problem please do let us know as we may be able to organise transport for your child.

Children will need to wear strong trainers or boots on the build-up days and bring a packed lunch and drink with them. We will send out the finer details to parents, once we have confirmed which children will definitely be participating.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway Headteacher





